
  

Learning Launchpad: Spring 2, 2024 

Reception: Mrs Khan, Mrs Rylands and Mrs Ashton 

Reception will continue with our over-arching theme of ‘I can reach great heights.’ This term 
we will be exploring and celebrating difference. We will be finding out about different people 
and their jobs as well as learning that we can all have high ambitions and aspirations. The 
concept of resilience will play a big part of this theme; developing the understanding that if 
we encounter a problem, we will need to keep trying to overcome difficulties. These are just 

some of our key texts for the half term… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
English: Children will continue to apply their knowledge of Little Wandle Letters and Sounds 
with increasing accuracy and independence. Although there are no new sounds to learn next 
half term, we will be reviewing all of the Phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs that we learnt in 
Spring 1 and begin to apply these sounds to our writing with increased independence. We will 
also begin to learn how to read longer words ending in -s, -es and -ing.  
Maths: We will continue to use subitising skills to explore and deeply understand the composi-
tion of numbers within 10. We will be finding more or less than a given number, both practically 
and using a visual representation. We will be 
playing games and completing practical ac-
tivities to develop counting and estimation. 
Children will continue to solve simple practi-
cal addition, subtraction & division problems 

We have a busy half term planned in Reception, full of 
music, dancing, creativity and self-expression! This half 
term we also have a parents evening. As always, we will 
continue to share our learning on Seesaw and remember 
you can share on Seesaw from home too if there is any-
thing your child would like to ’show & tell.’   

Key Dates: 
Return to School: Monday 19th February 

World Book Day: Thursday 7th March 

Red Nose Day: Friday 15th March 

Parents Evening: Monday 18th &Tuesday 

19th March 

Break up for Easter: Friday 22nd March 

P.E: Please send your child to school in their 
PE kit on THURSDAYS. Please sure that kit is 
in line with our uniform policy that can be 
found on our website.  

I Can Reach Great Heights! 


